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We have gotten our ISASP scores back.
3rd Grade ELA: 1.5% Advanced, 59.1% Proficient, 39.4% Not Yet Proficient
3rd Grade Math: 7.6 % Advanced, 65.2% Proficient, 27.3% Not Yet Proficient
4th Grade ELA: 5.4% Advanced, 62.5% Proficient, 32.2% Not Yet Proficient
4th Grade Math: 19.6% Advanced, 57.1% Proficient, 23.2% Not Yet Proficient

Grade levels across the elementary have been able to enjoy a lot of fun field trips! We have
enjoyed trips to Twin Ponds, The Grout Museum, Phelps Youth Pavillion, Rockford Fossil Park,
and the North Iowa Landfill.

Kindergarten has been enjoying a countdown to the last day of school called backwards
bootcamp. They work through the alphabet backwards and have a fun themed activity each day
based on the letter.

We had a wonderful program for our 4 year old preschool graduation. The students did a
wonderful job preforming their songs and were able to receive their preschool diplomas.
Families were then able to enjoy juice and cookies in the cafeteria. Our 3 year old preschool
students will be enjoying an ice cream social to celebrate the end of their first year in school.

We are planning an in school carnival as an end of the year celebration. Our raffel fundraiser is
such a success, but we know the students love the school carnival. We’ll celebrate the last day of
school with our carnival games, cotton candy, and our TRIBE cart prizes.

Katie Fisher, Morgan Kuennen, and I were able to attend Ukeru training in Des Moines. We are
excited to bring this training back to our special education department and paraprofessionals.



